
I wish to take this opportunity to thank all of the parents, staff and students 

for a wonderful year.  It was a tremendous honour to witness and be a part of 

the fellowship that exists within our Catholic school community.  In particular, 

I would like to thank  Father Heinner and the members of the St. Lawrence 

Parish for their ongoing support.  We wish him well as he continues on in his vo-

cation in his new Parish community. 

 

Thank You and Goodbye! 

 

At this time, I would like to extend my sincerest appreciation and best wishes 

to those staff members who will be leaving St. Lawrence school.  We thank 

these staff members for their contributions in helping to shape our Catholic 

school environment.   

 

We say goodbye to Madame Piccoli who will be retiring at the end of this school 

year.  We thank her for her dedication and service to the many students who 

had been entrusted in her care over the years she served as a Catholic school 

teacher.  St. Lawrence school will always be grateful for the lasting imprint she 

has made on our school community.  You will always be remembered and greatly 

missed by staff, parents and especially our students.  May God grant you bless-

ings and tranquility as you begin a new and exiting chapter in your life.     

 

We bid a very fond farewell to Mrs. Podetz, Ms. Ward, Mrs. Woods, Mr. 

Bratetic and Mr. Shea who will be starting new placements in September at 

other schools within our system.  We thank them for their contributions to our 

school community and wish them all of God’s blessings as they continue on in 

their teaching careers.  We also thank Miss Hudecki for her great work in sup-

porting our students during her brief time with us.  Finally,  our school commu-

nity extends our  heartfelt thanks and appreciation to Mrs. Vogan (DECE), Mrs. 

Lyons (EA) and Mrs. Davanco (PFLC Coordinator), who will also be starting new 

placements in September.  You will all be truly missed!    
 

I wish everyone a safe and happy summer.  May the grace of God’s bless-
ings be with you during the summer months.~ Mr. Di Martino (Principal)  
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Vo l u me  ,  I s s ue  
Principal:  Mr. G. Di Martino     Administrative Assistant: Mrs. I. Capozza 

 

St. Lawrence Parish 
 

Pastor:  Father Heinner 
Masses:  Sat 7:00 pm 

Sunday 10:30  am 
Phone:  905-529-3921 

Fax: 905-522-9833  
 

Cathedral High School 
 

Principal:  Mr.  M. Daly 

Phone:  905-522-3581 
Fax:  905-522-7011 

 
“A proud feeder school of 
Cathedral High School” 

Important Dates 
 

Talent Show: Tuesday. 

June 28th @ 12:30 p.m. 

 

Year End Assembly: 

Friday, June 29th  

@ 9:00 a.m. 

 

Last Day of School:  

Friday, June 29th 

(“Red and White Day”)   

 

 

 

 

Reminder: 

All students will be dis-

missed at 12:00 p.m. on 

Friday, June 29, 2018 

 

Labour Day:   

Monday, September 3rd   

 

First Day of School: 

Tuesday, September 4th 

Trustee:  Mr. M. Valvasori 
 

Superintendent:  Mrs. T. Kovach 

Website:  stla.hwcdsb.ca 
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As we conclude the end of the school year, we recognize the following students who have 
worked to exemplify many of the Catholic Graduate expectations that were of focus this 
year.     

 
I am a Golden Eagle!  

 
 
 
 
 
                     
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
   
 
 

Congratulations to all of our award recipients who have strived in be-
ing faithful followers of Christ throughout the year! 
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Mrs. Tittarelli 
Mrs. Vogan 

William H. 

Mrs. Baltrunas 
Mrs. Domingues 

Naya F. 

Mrs. DiDonato Lucas T. 

Mrs. Gulley Sebastian H. 

Mrs. Diadamo Lincoln J. 

Miss Mattina Hailey W. 

Mrs. Fackelmann Emma C. 

Mr. Colombe Samantha F. 

Mrs. Ventura Chloe S. 

Ms. Smith Olivia J. 

Mrs. Lera Jessica S. 

Mrs. Podetz Nevena N. 

Mr. Puntillo Aubrey C. 

Miss Rullo Lucas M. 

Miss Leo Kayla P. 



We are still in the planning stages for EarlyON services in this neighbourhood and 
will continue to keep families/caregivers updated as more information becomes 
available.  We continue to welcome your feedback and encourage you to complete 
the parent engagement survey that is located at the EarlyON centre as well as 
board website. In the interim,  families and caregivers can access EarlyON centres at 
the following locations in their area: 
  

1. Wesley Urban Ministries - Beasley location  145 Wilson St 

2. Wesley Urban Ministries - Queen St location 155 Queen St N 
  
Please leave your email address on the sign up sheet at the centre so the City can 
provide updates to you as they become available. 
  

Parents of students who will begin Junior Kindergarten in September 2018, 

will receive, through regular mail, information pertaining to the start of the 

school year.  Included in the letter will be information regarding your child’s 

entry process into JK.   

A reminder to all parents of Senior Kindergarten students that your children 
will start school on the first day.  We thank all of the parents who attended 
our parent information night earlier this month.  As already indicated in the 
previous newsletter,  students in grades 1 - 8 will be made aware of their 
class placement come the first day of school.   
 

JK Registrations 2018 
 
If you have a child who will be 4 years old by December 31, 2018, please 
call the school for information to register your child for full day Kindergarten 
for September 2018. Registration began in February 2018.  We are still ac-
cepting registrations to date.  
 
Please call Mrs. Capozza at 905-529-6625 to arrange to receive a registra-
tion package. When registering, you will need the following documentation:  
 

1. Your child’s birth certificate                                        

2. Your child’s baptismal certificate  

3. Immunization information  

4. Proof of residency  
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On behalf of our entire 
school community, I wish to 
congratulate Mrs. Lera on 
receiving the Director’s 
Awards of Excellence for 
Staff.  Mrs. Lera was nomi-
nated by her colleagues for 
her tremendous dedication 
to Catholic education.  Her 
care and compassion for her 
students is very apparent.  
We wish her the best as she 
continues her vocation as a 
member of our Catholic 
school community. 

Farewell Graduates 

A special thank you to Ms. 

Leo and Ms. Rullo for or-

ganizing the graduation cer-

emony and dinner.  We 

wish all of our graduates the 

best of luck as they embark 

on their secondary school 

experience in September.  

May the grace of God be 

with you always and may 

you keep the wonderful 

memories of St. Lawrence 

school close to you as you 

continue your journey in ed-

ucation.  We are all very 

proud of you!   

P a r e n t i n g  &  F a m i l y  L i t e r a c y  C e n t r e  U p d a t e  
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